

20th October 2021

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We trust your son/daughter has settled into Year 11 and is enjoying being back in school. Now is the time to start looking forward to what lies ahead with a sense of confidence and renewed excitement. I'm sure all students will feel a great sense of achievement after all their hard work and dedication over the past four years and we want help continue this success as part of their seven year journey at Rainford.

Rainford Sixth Form is looking forward to another set of excellent results in summer 2022 and, with a high number of our Year 13 students receiving offers from Russell Group universities over the last 3 years, and others gaining places on competitive apprenticeships, we are confident that we can support your son/daughter on their journey to their chosen career.

With this in mind we would like to extend the invitation to attend our Sixth Form **Open Evening on Thursday 11**th **November**, **5-7pm**. Subject staff will be available from all departments to discuss courses, there will be presentations from myself and the Sixth Form team who will also be on hand to address any queries you may have around potential course combinations, entry requirements, student support or anything else you may wish to ask.

We look forward to seeing you at the event and, in the meantime, if you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in contact.

Yours sincerely,

lan Young **Principal**











